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As a reminder, this month is your last chance. October marks the final
month for your Libertarian Party membership to be considered for delegate
allocation at our upcoming 2024 National Convention. Your voice, your
ideas, and your passion matter profoundly to us, and becoming a member
this month is your gateway to actively shaping the future of our party.

Why Join the Libertarian Party this October?

o Empower Your Voice: By joining us, you become eligible to be an
integral part of the process that decides our messaging, our
presidential candidate, and the values that we put front and center.
Your membership means you have a say in our party's direction,
policies, and strategies.

e Increase Your State Delegate Size: The total number of members to
the national party from your state will effect the number of delegates
that are allocated to your state. Ensure your state has it’s fair share of
representation by becoming a member today.

Don’t Let this Opportunity Slip Away! Act Now and Join the
Libertarian Party today if you haven't already

Every new member strengthens our cause and brings us one step closer to
a freer, more prosperous America. Your involvement matters. By becoming
a member this October, you not only maximize your chance to be a
delegate at the National Convention but also help fuel the efforts the
Libertarian Party is pushing forward like Ballot Access and Candidate
Support.

If you have any questions or need assistance with the membership
process, please feel free to contact us at info@lp.org. Let’s stand together
for freedom and make a lasting impact on our nation.



In liberty,

Angela McArdle
LNC Chair

Join the LP today!
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